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Deadline Extension for the 
19-010 ARMB SOLICITATION OF APPLICATIONS FOR  

APPOINTMENT INVESTMENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
- Amendment One -  

 
 

The Alaska Retirement Management Board (ARMB) is issuing an extension to the 
solicitation of applications from interested individuals to serve on the board’s Investment 
Advisory Council (Council).  This extension is until Tuesday, June 18, 2019 and the 
application must be received before 4:30 p.m. Alaska Time.  The Council consists of 
three persons appointed by ARMB to advise them on investment policies, strategies 
and procedures; and the selection of performance consultants.  Other advice may also 
be requested.  There is one vacancy on the Council.  This position will become 
available on July 1, 2019 and can be filled any time after that.  The initial term of this 
position will be for three years.  Subject to approval of ARMB, member may be 
reappointed for a second three-year term.  

The candidate shall possess experience and expertise in financial investments and 
management of investment portfolios for public, corporate or union pension benefit 
funds, foundations or endowments.  Preference will be given to candidates with a 
minimum of ten years experience as a manager/director or trustee of a pension or 
public fund of $10 billion or more in market value. 

Applications may be downloaded from this public notice, the ARMB website, or by 
contacting: 
 
Stephanie Alexander, Liaison Officer 
Alaska Retirement Management Board 
P.O. Box 110405 
Juneau, Alaska 99811-0405 
(907) 465-3749 
Stephanie.Alexander@alaska.gov 
 
https://treasury.dor.alaska.gov/ARMB 

To be considered, an interested party must complete and return an application.  It 
must be received before 4:30 p.m. Alaska Time, Tuesday, June 18, 2019. 
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